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Chairman	Johnson	and	Members	of	the	Committee,	

We	appreciate	this	opportunity	to	testify	in	opposition	to	HB	2384,	which	would	remove	the	sales	
tax	exemption	on	certain	services.	

We	applaud	the	effort	to	remove	sales	tax	exemptions	and	broaden	the	base	but	believe	the	
resulting	revenue	should	be	used	to	reduce	the	sales	tax	rate	or	some	other	tax.		As	explained	
multiple	times	on	other	tax	bills,	Kansas	can	balance	the	budget	without	any	tax	increases.	

Thank	you	for	your	consideration.	

	

	


